
The Parish Post 
The latest news of  Skipton Parish Church CE Primary School 

4th February 2022 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:  Lily & Erika 

Cotswold: Primrose & Mia 

Swaledale: Lucas & Wilson 

Teeswater: Faith & Isaac 

Dalesbred: Logan & Morgan 

 

Dorset Downs:  Abdur-Rahmaan & Omar 

Oxford:  Jacob & Rowan 

Cheviot:  Hosna & Lola 

Herdwick: George & Logan 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

On Wednesday the 

whole school took 

some time to 

celebrate Candlemas 

together in classes. 

PARENT SURVEY 
As always, we are seeking to improve our performance as a school and very much value your feedback. 

If you haven't already done so, please could you click on the following link http://

skiptonparishpri.surveys.schooljotter2.com/surveys/page/8VXWBN to complete a parent survey so that we can identify 

things that are going well and areas we need to address in order to improve further. Thank you for your time and 

contributions in advance. 

http://skiptonparishpri.surveys.schooljotter2.com/surveys/page/8VXWBN
http://skiptonparishpri.surveys.schooljotter2.com/surveys/page/8VXWBN


Around school this week 

Swaledale class have been 

learning Indian dancing in 

PE lessons. 

Cotswold class have been focusing on 

printing repeated patterns in Art this 

week. Some children have alternated 

colours or rotated their print.  

Teeswater class have 

been planning non-

fiction writing in teams. 

Suffolk class enjoyed trying 

some Chinese food and 

learning how to use 

chopsticks as part of their 

Chinese New Year 

celebrations.  They have 

also been doing peer-

massage for mindfulness 

and have taken part in a 

dough disco to develop fine 

motor skills. 

Dalesbred class have been looking at 

states of matter in science this week and 

were investigating the effects of heat on 

ice and chocolate 

COVID REMINDER 
In line with Government guidance, if your child has a high temperature, cough or loss of taste or smell, they MUST 
undergo a PCR test before coming back to school. Please call the school office if you need clarification.  

SCHOOL DINNERS 

Please could we remind parents to ensure that school dinners are ordered in advance to allow the kitchen staff to 

plan and prepare. This helps to minimise waste and makes sure your child has the meal they want. 


